
Sent: Monday, 29 March 2010 9:26 PM 
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) 
Subject: Nuclear waste Dump 
 
As an Australian, born and bred, I am totally opposed to any Nuclear 
Waste Dump on Australian soils of  
foreign waste materials.  Whilst I recognise we require a safe and long 
term (but who is to pay for and  
manage such a site for such enormous time periods and who is to be held 
liable??) repositories for  
"Australian" Nuclear Waste, I shall never condone a repository for 
foreign Waste.  I also believe that the  
federal Government does not have the right; under any circumstance, to 
decide such an undertaking; it  
must be decided by the Australian people. 
  
Regards, 
Andrew Raff  


